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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

ENCLOSURES \
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
26th November, 1938.
Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of yesterday's
date relative to the motorship "GUID:SMAN", and have to
confirm my telegram today as per enclosed copy.

With regard to this case I may say that the
vessel's class is subject to a hand pump being fitted on
the deck with a suction pipe to the forward cofferdan,
and in connection with this matter I may say that on the 4th
instant tie Rotterdam Surveyors stated they had received a
letter from the Owners in which the following appeared:-

"We beg to inform you that we have now blanked
off the connection between the forward ballast pump
and the forward cofferdam, and a separate hand pump
for draining the forward cofferdam has been fitted
as per sketch enclosed."

The sketch referred to is now sent for your
infommation and guidance.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

H.Y.Bell, Esqe, : pro Secretary,
IPSWICH,
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